
Dear Worcestershire County Council Planning Team 
 
As a relatively new resident in Cookley I wish to air my strong objections to the proposed 
Lea Castle Farm Quarry.  There was no mention of such plans in our searches, the first I 
heard was from neighbours on my estate who posted about the open day at Wolverley 
Memorial Hall - no information or previous consultation had been received from NRS. I 


